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Excellency,

It is a privilege and honour for me to extend our warmest and most sincere
greetings to you and the people of ECO region, on the auspicious occasion of the
ECO Day.

Being a founding member, Pakistan attaches immense importance to the
Economic Cooperation Organization (ECO) and is fully committed to its agenda of
regional prosperity through greater trade activity, enhanced connectivity, and
optimal utilization of resources. We are desirous of the ECO Region’s
transformation into a prosperous economic bloc to the mutual benefit of our
peoples.

I have no doubt that our collective endeavours, reinforced by your able
stewardship of ECO, would keep us firmly on a path of continuous growth and
open new vistas of progress and prosperity for our region.

I avail myself of this opportunity to pray for Your Excellency’s good health
and happiness and for accelerated development of regional cooperation within the
framework of ECO.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

(Makhdoom Shah Mahmood Qureshi)

H.E. Dr. Hadi Soleimanpour,

Secretary General,

Economic Cooperation Organization (ECO)
Tehran



